
 

 

 

 
Dear Aflac Policyholder:  
 
MVSD will continue to make deductions for existing policyholders. All AFLAC plans 
are grandfathered into your existing benefit package.  Deductions will continue to 
be pre-tax/after-tax.  You can keep all your Aflac coverage in place, and as it’s 
always been with Aflac, there will be NO RATE INCREASE!   
 
You will continue to have the same representative, Cynthia Luquin.  She will be 
able to help with any questions regarding your policies.  Any changes during open 
enrollment - September/October will need to be processed through Cynthia.  
Please contact Cynthia with any changes during open enrollment. 
 
 
Items to remember:  
1- Aflac pays claims in 4 to 5 days online at Aflac.com or download our app on 
your smartphone 
2- Aflac is accountable: Aflac has been named to Ethisphere’s list of World’s Most 
Ethical Companies 14 years in a row  
3- Keep Aflac at the same rate 
4- We can help you compare plans no matter the carrier to ensure you are making 
the right choice.  
5. Many of our plans have building benefits which increase your benefits on a 
yearly basis 
 
 
If you need any assistance in completing the form, need your policy numbers, 
filing a claim or policy information please feel free to contact your Aflac 
representative: 
 
 
Cynthia Luquin  
Office: 626-385-0070 ext. 105  
Fax: 626-385-0076  
Email: cynthia_luquin@us.aflac.com  


